




What are upcoming Program dates?
The National Experience has a start date every January and July of each year. 
(Applications close about 1 month before the start of any given cohort) 

How to apply?
Candidates can fill out our online application form through the Katimavik we

o

https://katimavik.org/en/we-offer/national-experience/
https://katimavik.org/en/programs/national-experience/
https://katimavik.org/en/programs/national-experience/



